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The Honorable Dan Kerschen, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Agriculture and Natural Resources 

Statehouse, Room 144-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Kerschen: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 451 by Senate Committee on Agriculture and Natural 

Resources 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 451 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 Under current law, the Secretary of Wildlife and Parks is required to issue, free of charge, 

a permanent license to hunt, fish, and furharvest to any person residing in Kansas who submits 

proof that they are at least one-sixteenth Indian by blood and maintains enrollment on a tribal 

membership roll maintained by a federally recognized tribe.  SB 451 would remove the 

requirement to provide proof that they are at least one-sixteenth Indian by blood.    

 

 The Department of Wildlife and Parks states that enactment of SB 451 would not have a 

fiscal effect.   

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Terry Bruce, Wildlife & Parks  


